

## **TIVETSHALL ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 2021**

## Draft minutes of meeting held on Wednesday 5 May, 2021, 7.30pm The meeting was held virtually using the Zoom platform

Present: Rob Alleguen-Porter (Chair of Parish Council), Alyson Read, and Julie King (Locum Clerk, taking minutes), Cllr Bev Spratt – County Councillor (until the end of item 2) and one member of the public

Apologies received from: Cllr Martin Wilby – District Councillor, Rob Connelly – Headteacher Archbishop Sancroft High School, Mark Carlyle – Headteacher Tivetshall Primary School and Maggie Rowan – Parochial Church Council

- The Chair of the Parish Council, Rob Alleguen-Porter, welcomed everyone to the meeting. The minutes
  of the meeting held in 2019 were approved. There hadn't been a meeting in 2020 due to Covid-19
  restrictions.
- 2. The Clerk read a report supplied orally by Cllr Bev Spratt. A question was asked regarding the County Council debt, Cllr Spratt said that the money was being borrowed through the Public Works Loan Board.
- 3. District Councillors Wilby and Hudson were not in attendance. The Clerk read out a report received from Cllr Wilby.
- 4. The Chair read his report on Tivetshall Parish Council.

## 5. Reports from Village Organisations

- 5.1 The Clerk read a report from Mark Carlyle, Headteacher, Tivetshall Primary School.
- 5.2 The Clerk read a report from Richard Cranmer, Headteacher, of Archbishop Sancroft High School.
- 5.3 Alyson Read read her report on the Neighbourhood Plan.
- 5.4 The Clerk read reports for 2019 and 2020 from Tivetshall St Margaret with St Mary Parochial Church Council.
- 5.5 Alyson Read read her report on Tivetshall Village Hall.

	-	
6. Parishioner's Forum		
None.		
The meeting closed at 8.15pm.		

Signed:	Date:	
U		_